

January 17, 2017

Dear Mayor Treece and Council Members:

The Downtown CID would like to offer support for the Parking Task Force recommendations. Two of our board members served on the Task Force, and we appreciate this opportunity to be involved and offer feedback

Convenient and close parking to shops, restaurants and businesses is vital to the economic success of downtown and offers ease of access for our customers. We understand that parking issues are ongoing and increasingly complex, and will require a long-term effort.

The Downtown CID would like to continue to be part of the solution, and supports the creation of a permanent Parking and Transportation Management Commission that includes members of the CID, DLC and other downtown stakeholders.

We look forward to working together and providing continued input for downtown parking policies.

Sincerely,

Katie Essing

**Executive Director** 

Downtown Community Improvement District

## CID BOARD

Blake Danuser Binghams

Adam Dushoff Addison's

Tony Grove Grove Construction

Christina Kelley Makes Scents

Tom Mendenhall The Lofts at 308 Ninth

Michael McClung Dungarees, Resident

Allan Moore Moore & Shryock

John Ott

Paramount Building

Steve Guthrie Landmark Bank

Deb Sheals

Historic Preservation Consulting

Ben Wade Guitarfinder

Michael Wagner

Central Bank of Boone County

Marti Waigandt 808 Cherry

Skip Walther

Walther, Antel, Stamper & Fischer

Andrew Waters 100 North Providence